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Some of the artifacts found in Pile 10 on Friday, 
March 29, 2013 
 

 
The faithful crew moved back to Pile 1 on 
Saturday, March 30, 2013 ….. 
 

 
…. And we were rewarded with some nice 
artifacts. 

 
Kathleen Hughes with one of the points from 
her screen on Friday. 
 

 
Cleaning artifacts from the screening site 
 
 

 
After the artifacts are cleaned, our PI, Dr. Jason 
Barrett, teaches HAS members how to identify 
some of the points we’ve found at the Dimond 
Knoll site. 


